

Minutes from 7th May 09

Present: Tom, Andy Buchan, Andy Butler, Spence, Rob, Hannah J, Jade, Alex.
Apologies: Hannah S.

Meeting start at 6:12

Butler: "8"

Tom: got it (the disc)

Kick Alex

"tick it"

Butler: No, Tom hasn't said anything (Quicks)

Hannah S: Not soon, but we need the deposits for paintball soon. Jungles idea to subsidise.

Get new club arrows, as we aren't paying Jean.

To discuss when Hannah IS here

Buchan: WOW is still pending

People need to keep a register, the STUBBs job, to keep track of people for possible spaces

Spence: BUTTS Outdoors is 16th May, need to send emails out to ensure who goes

Repeat for County Fita – 24th May

Main Business:

- 🔦 IMS – we sent an email to request for the 27th May, Rachel has emailed us in order to meet up, Victory hall should be booked, and we are not having it outdoors due to lost arrows
- 🔦 Scouts and Guides – Outdoors, if they have a Wednesday or Friday free, we can set up bosses for them, NOT 27th though. And not a Tuesday.
- 🔦 Alumni – Jungle needs to give us contact info, especially the ones facebook doesn't have.
Alex farts and dribbles.
Out of different orifices.
Dribbling brown stuff.
Alex – "Jade loves me too much" ...Everyone laughed
- 🔦 Club Kit – Union have too much to offer, clothes that aren't of use to the club, could be more expensive. Waiting on Frank Cox for prices.
- 🔦 BUTTS Ball – Formal Social, Supposed to be the 6th June in the evening after the BUTTS Friendly, nothing finalised.
 - Ask Union
 - Could have BUTTS friendly in Warwick
 - Tom and Alex for minibus drivers in Nov/Dec*"Do you think Union buses have airbags?"*
Rob will have a gun to go off if we crash!
- 🔦 Ex Vs Current – Create a Facebook Group, get the contact info!!
- 🔦 BUTTS Friendly – Towers pitch is big enough, decide on the round, do a head to head after
"50's harder" – Alex
 - 4 dozen at 60 or 6 dozen if theres time
- 🔦 BUCS
Dave – "Shotgun Ash"
Butler – "Eew, eww that wrong"
Once Butler got a call Tom - "we can finally move on"

A.O.B

- 🔦 New Gazebo – Plastic ones, YES we want one.
-Andy to look at prices
- 🔦 Metal Detector – Jungle gave it to NovLT, NovLT put it in the cupboard, its not in the cupboard.
-Andy to find it – even the audit says new metal detector...
- 🔦 Rob says “are we there yet?”
Quote for Geofizz...
- 🔦 Big Piss up on Friday at Andy and Daves – invite lots of people to go, Andy, Dave, Tom, Me (Jade), Alex, Andy S, Jungle, Ash, Stubbs?, Andy B, Rob?
Dave – “we’ll teach you how to account for the wind”
- Its after archery tomorrow
Butler – “You had quite a lot at the BBQ”
Tom – “What BBQ?”

Shooting times:

Fri 8th – Tom (Ash?)

Sat 9th – Hannah J

Sun 10th – Hannah S

Wed 13th – Rob

Fri 15th – Butler/Buchan

Sat 16th – CANCELLED due to BUTTS Outdoors

Sun 17th – Jade

Wed 20th – Tom

End Meeting at 7:08

Next meeting scheduled for 21st May at 6pm in the EHB